
How to engage with States Members 

The States of Alderney has ten elected members with responsibilities allocated as set out in the 
States Member responsibilities document. 

Members of the public can engage with States Members and access States 
information in a variety of ways. 

 

Activity Action in place or required 

Personal contact and 1:1s Members of the public are welcome to meet 
with individual members on a 1:1 basis to 
discuss issues within the published areas of 
responsibility. 

People's Meeting The monthly People's Meeting allows engagement 
on two levels: 

i. Formal discussion on items due to be 
debated at the next States meeting. This 
takes place one week before the States 
meeting and items to be discussed are 
published in the Billet D'Etat. 

ii. A wider ranging discussion on issues of 
importance to the public. From July 2014, 
this is on a trial basis where written 
questions are invited in advance for a 
detailed response in Part 2 of the People's 
Meeting. The deadline is noon the Friday 
before the People’s Meeting on the 
following Wednesday. 

 
Written responses to the questions are published 
on the website as soon as possible after the 
meeting. 

Minutes from meetings Draft minutes from Committee meetings are 
published on the website as soon as possible 
after the meeting. 

Hansard The monthly States debate is recorded in States 
Hansard which is available on the website as well 
as in hard copy from the President’s Office. 

Press releases Press releases are produced after committees and 
other significant events. 

Website States information is published on the website. 
Development of the site is under review. 

Library and notice boards States information is also placed in the library 
and on notice boards outside the Town Church 
and the Court Office.  

 


